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<<More Than 1 Year>> Follow up for LAND CLASSIFICATION CONFIRMATION
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John Luwin Recabar <jsrecabar@rcbc.com> Wed, Oct 4, 2023 at 2:14 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day Ma’am/sir,

Can I follow up for our pending request regarding the release of LAND CLASSIFICATION CONFIRMATION from the
regional office. This request was submitted and filed last August 2022 but according to CENRO Puerto Princesa LC
confirmation is not yet returned from the regional office.

It's more than one year to process that confirmation? I Hope you can help me regarding my request.

Hope to receive any feedback from your good office regarding the status. Pls. See attached file for your reference.



Thank you

Best regards,
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